

Harberton Parish Clerk harbertonparishclerk@gmail.com

SHDC & WDBC Local Planning Validation List Consultation - Your chance to comment

1 message

Development Management (South Hams & West Devon)

14 November 2017 at 09:45

<Development.Management@swdevon.gov.uk>

Dear Sir or Madam

South Hams District Council and West Devon Borough Council are carrying out a consultation process as part of the review of their Planning Validation Checklist. The new checklists outline the level of information required prior to registration of a planning application and can be viewed on the links below.

https://www.southhams.gov.uk/article/3283

https://www.westdevon.gov.uk/article/3283

If you have any comments to make regarding this checklist we would be grateful if you could provide these by 5pm, 9th January 2018. Please reply to this email or email to dm@swdevon.gov.uk clearly indicating "SH & WD Local Planning Validation List Consultation Response" in the subject box.

We thank you for your co-operation and assistance in this process.

With regards,

Patrick Whymer - Community of Practice Lead - Development Management

South Hams District Council / West Devon Borough Council









www.southhams.gov.uk



www.westdevon.gov.uk

Winter is coming!

Disclaimer

This e-mail is strictly confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this email from your system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.